
 

 
 

Welcome everyone! We have had a super first few weeks back in Year 2. The 
children have settled into their new class brilliantly. I have been so impressed 
by their independence and positive approach to learning. I think we are going 

to have a fantastic year together! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Maths Meetings 
Maths meetings will cover 2D and 3D shapes, 
counting in 2’s, 5’s and 10’s, number bonds, 
number facts, fractions and multiplication. 

 
Maths Lessons 

Maths lessons this term will include in depth 
teaching on numbers within 100, addition and 
subtraction of 2-digit numbers, addition and 
subtraction word problems, length, graphs, 

multiplication and division. 

Welcome to Year 2 

Reading 
In reading, we will focus on accuracy, 
fluency and comprehension. We expect 
children to read regularly at home at 
least 5 times a week, practice is the 
best way to improve fluency of word 
reading. Reading books will be changed 
every Monday, please ensure this book is 
returned each week. Reading records have 
been sent home with your child this week, 
please complete each time you read with 
your child and return every Monday.  
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Spelling and Handwriting 

We will be working on children’s 
handwriting and spelling each week. 

After half term, children will be 
given weekly spelling words to 
practise at home, which will support 
their learning in school. 

 

 In Autumn term Year 2 will be following the Life to the Full RSE programme.  

 

P.E 
This half term our 

P.E days are: 
 Thursday 

& 
Friday 

English 
This half term, we will be focusing on narrative 
traditional fairytales and story re-telling, 
including Little Red Riding Hood and other 
versions. We will begin the term by exploring 
traditional fairytales, re-telling the story, 
revisiting previously taught grammar and 
punctuation. Later in the term, we will progress 
this further and develop narrative story writing 
skills to immerse and deepen knowledge and 
understanding.  
 
 

 

To access the online parent 
platform please visit: 
https://www.tentenresources.c
o.uk/parent-portal/ 

 

Spanish 
This term, Spanish will 

be on Thursday. 
 

Music 
This term, music will 

be on Thursday. 
 

https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-portal/
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Thank you for your support and cooperation. I look forward to working with you and 
your child during their journey in Year 2. 

 Mrs. Beckett 

Learning means the world 

Year 2: Pathfinders 


